
 

                                                         

Illinois Japan Bowl® 
National Competition for Japanese Language and Japanese Culture for High School Students 

The First-Ever Japan Bowl is coming to Illinois on March 7, 2015 at 
North Central College! 

Date: Saturday, March 7, 2015 

Time: 9:00-4:30 PM (tentative)  

Venue: North Central College, 30 N. Brainard Street, Naperville, Illinois 60540 

Fee: Free Admission Team Competition (each team has 3 members) Students must be in 

Level 3 Japanese. No more than 5 teams per school.   

Application deadline is February 6, 2015 

This academic competition covers a wide range of topics that tests high school students who are studying the Japanese 

language across the state of Illinois. The competition tests not only their knowledge of the language, but also their 

understanding of traditional and modern Japan.  

The participants make a team of 3 members and the champion team goes to compete in the National Bowl in 

Washington, D.C.  

Originating in 1993, over 200 students from over 30 high schools across the U.S. participate in the National Japan Bowl.  

To register for the Illinois Japan Bowl please call Erika Kono (312) 263-3049 ext. 25 or email kono@jaschicago.org  

 

 

A corporate supporter of the Illinois 

Japan Bowl and the sponsor of the winning team’s  

trip to the National Japan Bowl in Washington D.C.:  
 

In cooperation with the Consulate-General of Japan in Chicago 
 

 

 

 

 
"The Japan Bowl name and logo are registered trademarks of the Japan-America Society of Washington DC and are used with the Society's permission."  

Japan America Society of Chicago 

One North LaSalle Street, #2475, Chicago, IL 60602 Tel: (312) 263-3049 Fax: (312) 263-6120, Email: kono@jaschicago.org 

This program is made 

possible with support from:  
Sponsor:  

Joyce Chelberg  
Special thanks to our 

84th Anniversary sponsors:  


